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The Idaho Perinatal Quality Collaborative works to 

improve the quality of maternal health outcomes for all 

Idahoans. We promote evidence-based best practices in 

perinatal and neonatal care, work to increase access, and 

improve the overall health and well-being of families. 

Together, we can achieve our goal of providing 

respectful, compassionate, and effective care to all who 

need it. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

June invites us to come together around a variety of meaningful causes! This 

month we celebrate Pride month and Juneteenth. We also recognize gun violence 

awareness and its effect on families across the state of Idaho. 
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IDPQC Annual Summit 2025: Report 
On May 30, 2025, the IDPQC hosted their second annual statewide Summit, organized and promoted in conjunction with 

the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare's Maternal & Child Health department and Comagine Health. The Summit 

brought together 160 in-person and virtual attendees for presentations, breakout sessions, networking, and a vendor 

hall focused on perinatal health quality improvement across the state. Participants earned CE credits for attending 

sessions, including a panel discussion with EMS professionals, a policy implementation workshop for managing 

hypertensive crises, and a powerful presentation highlighting the importance of quality improvement through the lived 

experiences of two Idaho women. A full recap of the Summit, including links to presentation materials and vendor 

information, can be foundhere. 

 
The IDPQC extends a heartfelt thank you to every attendee, volunteer, presenter, and sponsor who made this event 

possible. We look forward to seeing each of you at the 2026 Summit! 
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Perinatal Health Care Professional Survey 
IDPQC has partnered with the University of Idaho to collect data that will guide future PQC initiatives and activities. Our 

first such effort is a survey of perinatal health care professionals who provide ongoing care to patients throughout 

pregnancy and/or postpartum.  

 
The survey explores the context of providing maternity care across the state in order to:  

1. Identify factors that support and impede the provision of high-quality care 

2. Inform the development of educational and policy interventions.  

 



If you fit the criteria, we would be so grateful for you taking ~10 minutes to complete the survey. In appreciation of your 

time, we're offering a $20 gift card incentive.  
 
Complete the survey here. 

 
For those who work solely in an inpatient (i.e., L&D) or single encounter setting: we will be surveying you soon! But in 

the meantime, we would welcome your help reaching out to colleagues who provide ongoing maternity care across 

pregnancy > postpartum. IDPQC member Dr. Sarah Deming (sdeming@uidaho.edu) is leading the data collection effort 

and would happily email or snail mail fliers to hang in breakrooms or share via professional organizations (although 

please not on social media, to protect against bot responses). We thank you in advance for your support of this 

important research endeavor! 
 

  

 

Spotlight on Maternal Care in Canyon County 
Idaho has seen a 22% drop in practicing OB-GYNs since 2022, resulting in increased 

pressure on remaining maternal health care services statewide. In response, the 

president-elect of the Idaho Medical Association, Dr. Megan Kasper, is stepping up 

efforts to respond to this demand, including opening a new clinic in Nampa, to 

address the gap and improve access for expecting families. Her vision and actions 

signal a meaningful shift toward bolstering maternal care access in Canyon County 

and beyond. Read morehere. 
 

  

 

June is National Gun Violence Awareness Month 
 

The U.S. Senate has designated June 

2025 as National Gun Violence 

Awareness Month and June 6 as 

National Gun Violence Awareness 

Day, encouraging people across the 

country to wear orange in tribute to 

victims of gun violence and their 

loved ones. 

  

The resolution calls on individuals to 

promote greater awareness of gun 
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violence and gun safety, to focus 

attention during the summer months 

when gun violence typically 

increases, and to bring community 

members together to discuss ways to 

make communities safer, in Idaho 

and across the country. 
 

  

 

New AIM Series to Help Emergency Departments, 

Emergency Medical Services, and Hospitals without Labor 

& Delivery Units to Prepare for OB Emergencies 
 

 

 
 

The AIM National Team is excited to host an AIM Obstetric Readiness Summer Sprint Learning Series!  

 
This five-part series will provide an overview of topics related to planning and assessment for OB readiness. Participants 

will gain insight on pre-hospital readiness planning, simulations for emergency staff, assessment practices, and engaging 

rural or resource-limited settings in OB readiness.  

 
The sessions will each be 75 minutes, from 1 - 2:15 p.m. MT, and run from June to August. 

 
Session Topics: 

• Session 1 - June 25, 2025: Obstetric Care in Rural Environments: A Review of the Landscape and Opportunities 

for Care 

• Session 2 - July 9, 2025: Planning and Assessment of Obstetric Emergency Readiness: Moving Information to 

Action  

• Session 3 - July 23, 2025: Pre-Hospital Care: Collaboration with Emergency Medical Services (EMS) in OB 

Readiness 

• Session 4 - August 6, 2025: Sharing Best Practices in Obstetric Simulations for the Emergency Department 

• Session 5 - August 13, 2025: Obstetric Care Assessment for Resource Limited Environments 



  

Register for one or more sessions here. 

  

For more information on each session click here. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to aim@acog.org. 
 

  

 

Follow Us 

 
Follow the IDPQC Activity Summary Basecamp Page to learn more about the 

development process of the PQC here. For more information about the IDPQC, visit 

idahopqc.org. 
 

 
 

  
 

 

  

This project was supported by CFDA 93.994 from the Health Resources and Services 

Administration. Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not 

necessarily represent the official views of the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare or 

the Health Resources and Services Administration. 
   

 

 

https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uOd0RLdT9Kz7TIZx5g3vUT7Rt1ER3JIsMh61zpet_nr-JgVrxvMun6xuKwQB6kYsYtVGRTC2e6MKhN75BmascuqMAPN14YG5Z1AGwnNn-AKySWg_DFPB28k7lRONF9KVl0GQEg6OBvLLhjcngf8sCVmk05KUQnn28u1lbppf1SfxPLndaxUrUoXeTFYcO7WXxGSuNXFoRmYKYNP5s3WCNgi5GzpvIANZVxuFmMa4nn8=&c=YqAQyeQOGbkm7b5Gwk0QVZgZiTF2OowJhxWobVOnW5GnfA4QHXY1ig==&ch=wWBEiUJe9NTMCRhQk3hseesPq6lleL57Xt26fdO1Wrv-EUtlNB5Iow==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uOd0RLdT9Kz7TIZx5g3vUT7Rt1ER3JIsMh61zpet_nr-JgVrxvMun6xuKwQB6kYstEKPrSSSbjUacfZ17qqs6IfF6NLDNX6g7NzvQ73XPsqP852ewYbIseeqHC5qxNNFEajN68YjTUN5UHwwqx_VdN8XpMEP4DwOWc55J2_VvhPKVA95byQ6LLs-sA3FBSANJ6OW7yazEjpaPsOHRU6FpidJ6UZGom4J6VK9oKCxef0=&c=YqAQyeQOGbkm7b5Gwk0QVZgZiTF2OowJhxWobVOnW5GnfA4QHXY1ig==&ch=wWBEiUJe9NTMCRhQk3hseesPq6lleL57Xt26fdO1Wrv-EUtlNB5Iow==
mailto:aim@acog.org
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uOd0RLdT9Kz7TIZx5g3vUT7Rt1ER3JIsMh61zpet_nr-JgVrxvMunyHbZ-e4xmQBI7uV0BGRI6VsOTu8jX4Ehxuf5CQjCEESvWZKPxEAkXDjcPIoYXxGswMEY-PwqIy9i3m4zgruc9FAbijC4zuW55AnsWQ1zZ_OlD5D7Pw4HUvMomaLhKIqOitO5aQdy3ydKYF9SzwI1i_OLvuOipa1XglJTFoCsaeI-GMX8SrtIEvZ4jh_feRNzlusKSk_ClxUtCS7l9XyKzyCNpQqkb-cjyFx0BWyq3TMj5Yc9cGHoVFnkNZgxjq95d1w-lbRHsArzpTB2ZoJipJIFQEHeYdC5fTOSEGGB9OhVKxWoouLm0h1rd-SHHmkZURTTq-dP7KBqUSp4QQiPnG3ZDxX0yDY-1_qYCv3TWB2jPCD1Tm0-Xu-7qRrrQvwEKhV8DFe0Ti0-laU946Vlp3pFZrmce6QwsHGzgEjXc06LlNswROfR1PMalFV9a3mTLNA4ni5yX5DUlIL6-9r-uAI3nkFZaaSi0FjYcI1_vpSGsoV5HWj5caUihvQf9tmvpW_PLhvM2v0xdF54LguZPB1Cfn4_FgepyKFwW-bfZ4fJ9XfRDscCwc87nF7uLrDIn8ndNAUV3wU0YoBlo6NnM88hAVHk2n_eREGlLbXsPVLuOlJyvrS1sosaytGsL4sRQznHl_wqzAebgYY8hNWv5eeK2gTcFt7zk_pPCtFh7v3HmNyysGzvftfYHZ4obMYyBYTu87s7O03eCw5iFjEQXX3kTcDEPS9vbdPxO96C3wYYSX6NJLaPN4flFkqkMYSUvF5qvVfcgtIWe1xxzVWT8a3EJKQL23JTMbgBqE7gJ46wA9zRSdSTmn96MyrGqCtFmfE0RurJlXADylQSxvADIU=&c=YqAQyeQOGbkm7b5Gwk0QVZgZiTF2OowJhxWobVOnW5GnfA4QHXY1ig==&ch=wWBEiUJe9NTMCRhQk3hseesPq6lleL57Xt26fdO1Wrv-EUtlNB5Iow==
https://45v6hshbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uOd0RLdT9Kz7TIZx5g3vUT7Rt1ER3JIsMh61zpet_nr-JgVrxvMunyHbZ-e4xmQBPF94g00cRjHBHDPSsFxP5po6Ygh1Ynkio6LvvFkZXL3aVSTQ57QM4hsE-oMGshXLOnSbTVg2lLQNRb5fJZg4TNFipI5Yv-lKaOzn7HguZI8is114JK-ARy7_8s5NkDZLGW0JyzdzVOB_HBLaTJ4_GdYCuxZ3jfpvlahS__ZU0ilZmSJUBuuUN-IhkU5dnCK_5qEo-tTNZJlaoEDAy1-Ol5Z-uBr4awNGMV2_iJjoZv8_QRwcYpWgndHn2oh-ttnW21RWO37-g_DCCYakd2H-RKLcZjog-b8-nKs5Bb21MbwP27zOxf8sJSArq1VTWGmGlX_lIyEviiiMx31bRE_kEHiE11c7Je4V79TMZONwXoh4kdyYVwtKGBGEiqhqtUZE5hM5X5fYQRIlqvl9N0omzKPaew9TSrMiKvBhQx5wG8_uvzC_hqJ0meW2TD0u6KN19-B_MPmDQLYQp4wxzx-7IdxdEFnvWARUUg-3sSWiRpSdjorydDayId5s85AqBLuzi3h2hj-abGGvQvZ27s43ivslZldhu-86HP67dPBmsGDBlvtO87EzE8HhDWpd_PpEWUKgAk1fbIGENvCcKHW7-K8bYRuzGKuuWtT6sIJY8hFwKuhBCkjsBGuLqmykvecKnlvN27AHIpZMGHwNb75eP2s2q8LhWEbB7t8axMFb4Q4R_P1GZaQHYAjhtAdhxDDb-hATCKkgY_dsuW-YuHQL76u1xUHAffaa&c=YqAQyeQOGbkm7b5Gwk0QVZgZiTF2OowJhxWobVOnW5GnfA4QHXY1ig==&ch=wWBEiUJe9NTMCRhQk3hseesPq6lleL57Xt26fdO1Wrv-EUtlNB5Iow==

